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The next meeting of the Fredericksburg Photo Club will be held on 

Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 7:00 PM via the Zoom app.

A link will be sent to members in advance of the meeting, so please be 

sure to check your e-mail.

We look forward to seeing you on Zoom on April 13.

Due to Covid-19 shutdown, meetings are currently not 
being held at Dorothy Hart Center.

http://www.fbgphotoclub.com/


REMINDER

This a reminder for members to submit photos for our April 13, 2021 

Critique meeting. The theme is "Monochrome/Black and White 

Photography" based on the March presentation by David Boyd. 

Members can submit up to three photos to Judy LaFratta 

at jlafrat@gmail.com. Please put "Photos for Evaluation" in the 

subject line. The deadline for submission is Saturday, April 10, 2021.

Don’t forget to submit up to two of your photographs each month to 

be published in the monthly newsletter.   SUBJECTS for 2021:

January Food July Blue

February Monochrome August Abandoned

March Communication September Animal/Pets

April Flora October Trees

May Waterfalls November Vintage

June Cities December Hobbies

ANNUAL PHOTO SHOW TO BE VIRTUAL!

The Fredericksburg Photography Club has made the unfortunate 

decision to not have a live photo show this year. The decision was 

made based on the uncertainty of pandemic restrictions.

Instead, we will be hosting a virtual competition.

Entry forms are available at www.fbgphotoclub.com along with 

instructions for submitting your entries on-line.

Thank you, and hopefully we will be back to the live show next year.

Carol Bochert

Show Committee Chair

mailto:jlafrat@gmail.com
http://www.fbgphotoclub.com/


Helen Schwartz

“Flora”

Photos submitted by club members.
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“You yourself are unique.  You have ways 

of seeing your world that are unlike those 

of anyone else so find ways to more 

faithfully express that, and your style will 

emerge.”

- David DuChemin

FREDERICKSBURG PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB CONTACTS

Website: www.fbgphotoclub.com

fbgphoto@aol.com – general club business.

modlrfleck@yahoo.com – to contact Mike Fleckenstein, webmaster  

cbochert@aol.com Carol Bochert, treasurer re: financial issues 

including membership

normawood@aol.com – Norma Woodward, newsletter articles and 

photographs

Calls for Entry 

FCCA, “Patterns” All Media Show, Deadline April 9.  

Info www.fccagallery.org
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